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Dear Ms. Fenia Champsa,

I would like to thank you for expressing your interest in the “Pilot Action on Strategic 
Public Procurement”, through which the European Commission (DG REGIO) wishes to 
promote the use of strategic procurement by providing practical “hands-on” support to 
contracting and/or managing authorities.

We received seven applications to take part in the pilot action, out of which we have 
selected five. I am pleased to inform you that your authority’s application on 
procurement of new vehicles for OASA is amongst the ones selected.

As you know, the implementation of this pilot has been granted to the Organisation for 
Economic Co-operation and Development (OECD). The team in charge of the pilot 
action will shortly contact you with information on the timeline and next steps.

We are looking forward to working with you on the pilot action.

CC: Dimitrios Drosis, Managing Authority 

Paulo Magina, OECD

Ms. Fenia Champsa
Athens Urban Transport Organisation (OASA) 
Greece
fchampsa@oasa.gr

Yours sincerely,

Vittoria Alliata di Villafranca
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